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MAYOR'S PROCLAMATION
COMMENDING RANDY BROWN

WHEREAS, Randy Brown has served the City of Spring Lake Park honorably and
faithfully as a Police Officer from October 1, 1993 to October 1, 2020;

WHEREAS, Randy Brown was a nominee for “Traffic Officer of the Year” in 2005 and
2008 and;

WHEREAS, Randy Brown received three lifesaving awards during his duration in the
Police Department and;

WHEREAS, Randy Brown was a recipient of the MADD Statewide Recognition Award
in 2005 and;

WHEREAS, Randy Brown was committed to providing high quality community policing
to the residents and businesses of Spring Lake Park and;

WHEREAS, it is fit and proper that his many contributions to this community be formally
recognized and be made a part of the permanent record of this City.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the City Council of Spring Lake Park, on
behalf of all its citizens, express heartfelt thanks and appreciation to Randy Brown for his service
over the past years and wish Randy the very best in all of his future endeavors.

In witness whereof, I have hereunto set my hand and caused the seal of the City of Spring
Lake Park to be affixed this second day of October, two thousand twenty.

Robert Nelson, Mayor

ATTEST:

Jennifer Gooden, Executive Assistant
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